At its meeting of March 26, 2015 the Board adopted the recommendation in the staff reports, as follows:

It is recommended that the Board forward this report to the City of Toronto Disability Issues Committee, the Ontario Ministry of Economic Development, Trade and Employment, and the Ontario Human Rights Commission, noting that this report fulfills the provincially-legislated requirements in the *Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005* (AODA) *Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulation* (IASR) for an annual status report on the progress of measures taken to implement the TTC's multi-year accessibility plan, including steps taken to comply with the IASR".

The Board also adopted the following Member motion:

"Request staff to report to the TTC Board on Q2 2015 strategies to further improve standards related to telephone trip bookings".